
Minutes of the Fine Arts Ministry Team 
June 17, 2025 7:00PM 
Linden Court, Centennial United Methodist Church (Roseville campus) 
 
Members present: Steve Rhode, Tammy Nara, Barbara Niemi, Tom Anderson 
 
The meeting began with moving art and supplies into place for the new exhibit. It is the art of 
Peter Thompson. One of the pieces was moved from the hallway to Linden Court and the rest 
were brought in by Tom. This artist taught with Kelsey Anderson in Ghana.  
 
We looked at the 3 ring binder which serves as our record book. It holds the photos of past 
exhibits and copies of the minutes of each meeting. Steve’s turn for maintaining this book has 
ended. Tom agreed to take on this task. 
 
We read the email from Annika McClintock about Welcome Sunday on September 7. We 
decided to agree to have a table at both campuses. Tammy will staff the table at Roseville 
campus and then head over to SAP to join Barbara who will be at the table there. We will have 
papers with bullet points that outline what we do, and we will have the 3 ring binders on the 
table for people to page through to remember past exhibits. We hope to add members to our 
committee. 
 
The new exhibit will stay up until September. We discussed options for the fall display and 
settled on asking the Piecemakers if they would be willing to display their work. Tom will talk to 
the Piecemakers group to see if this will work for them. In the past we had a display of their 
quilts. Steve still has the hanging system that we used.  
 
The two tackleboxes of supplies, the extra hanging hardware, and the 2014-2022 record book 
were returned to the Fine Arts Closet next to room 10.  
 
Details for Welcome Sunday and a new display for SAP will be worked out over email. Our next 
meeting will be in September. 
 
Minutes submitted by Tammy Nara 


